belinda hughes

Thank you for considering our comments. There is an opportunity here to do the right thing and
remove as much toxic contaminants from this site as can be removed. Edmonds should not be left
holding the bag for future clean ups because Chevron does not want to pay to clean up their mess.
We have an obligation to advocate for the cleanest environment possible for present and future
generations of people and wildlife. And Chevron has an obligation to clean up what they left
behind. The potential for a healthy estuary should be our goal. Please hold Chevron accountable.



